 

Carroll Vulcannon:
Hello, Lafayette community!  My name is Carroll Vuncannon, and I am running to serve on the HSA as a Communications co-chair.  Next year will be my third at the school as the mom of Louella, a rising second grader, and Hazel, an enthusiastic Bear at heart who will officially join the Lafayette community in 2018.  I am currently wrapping up a four-year term on the Board at my daughters' preschool (CCBC) and am excited to get similarly involved here.  This past year at Lafayette, I've volunteered as a room parent, enjoyed helping out at various events, and served as a co-leader for the first grade girl scout Daisy troop.  As I look to get more involved in the HSA, I believe my skill set as a former high school English teacher is especially well-suited to the Communications role. I look forward to working with my co-chair to ensure articulate, timely, and efficient communication to and throughout the Lafayette community, whether promoting school functions, celebrating student achievements, or raising community awareness of important issues.  Moreover, my background gives me an especial appreciation for the partnership between parents, teachers, and administrators that is both essential for students and schools to thrive and a hallmark of Lafayette.  I hope that by serving in the Communications role, I will be able to help ensure that our community continues to benefit from clear information and open discourse as well as to foster that spirit of community that makes Lafayette such a special place.
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